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 COMING EVENTS 

 
AUGUST 
8th 

Billy Carts Activity 
 
9th 

Billy Carts Activity 
 

10th 
Science Displays in  
Science Room 

STEM HUB Opening 2.30pm 
 

13th 
Wildcats W1 & W2 
FLC Workshops 

 
14th 

Wildcats W1 & W2 
FLC Workshops 

 
15th 
9.00am 

BOOK WEEK PARADE  
FLC Workshops 

 
20th 

Wildcats W1 & W2 
 

21st 
1.30pm Wildcats Game 

 
22nd 

Faction Athletics/Carnival 
Jumps, Throws  

& Long Distance Events 
 

24th 
Faction Athletics/Carnival 

Sprints, Relays & Team Games 
 

28th 
HASS Activities K-6 

 
30th 

Lunch Disco 
Yr 6 Fundraising 

 
ESC Camp 

 
31st 

P&C Fatherôs Day Stall 
 

ESC Camp 
 

SEPTEMBER 
6th 

2.00pm P&C Meeting 
 

12th 
Interschool Athletics 

CarnivalðJumps, Throws  
& Long Distance Events 

 
13th 

Waste Free Lunch 
 

14th 
Interschool Athletics Carnival  
Sprints, Relays & Team Games 

 
15th 

P&C Sausage Sizzle  
Bunnings Balcatta 

 
19th 

ABC Lunch 
 
 

 
At Roseworth PS, we have fun while we learn. This is evident by some recent school activities: 
 
HAPPY KIDS EXPO 
Last Thursday during the wild weather, we had another very successful Happy Kids Expo.  Our 
Happy Kids showed great leadership with their groups as they participated in five different 
activities over the day.  We had a good start by doing some belly dancing in the morning. The 
Expo promoted healthy living practices, working together, getting along and supported children 
with how to make good choices in relation to their health and well-being. Thank you to Ms 
Brockman and her Happy Kids for organising a brilliant day. 
 
STEM ACTIVITIES 
We support Science Technology Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) at school as we want our 
students to be problem solvers and thinkers.  Starting last week, there has been a school focus 
on STEM 10 (which is a range of activities running before school, and at lunch time for 10 days).  
We have had paper aeroplane competitions, Maths quizzes, coder dojo fun with robots and 
making things. On Wednesday and Thursday we will be having a billy cart incursion for students 
in Years 1-6. On Friday 10 August at 2.30pm, we are officially opening our new Science 
laboratory within our new STEM Hub. Families are invited along to look at the new lab, see our 
studentsô work and have a free sausage sizzle.   
 
BOOK WEEK 
As Book Week is coming up soon, so too we will be having our usual Book Week Parade for 
students to get dressed up as a favourite character from a book they like reading.  Book Week is 
also a time to build that love of reading in your children. Reading is a skill that is learnt, and 
needs to be practised. As a parent, you can support your child by helping them read at home. 
Here are some great ideas for reading at home as a family. 
Å Encourage your child to choose what they would like to read. Be positive about their choices.  
Å Let your child see you reading ï for enjoyment and to learn.  
Å Be interested in what your child is reading and ask them to recommend books for you to read.  
Å Visit the local and school library regularly so your child can browse the huge range of reading 
materials and ask the librarian for recommendations.  
Å Try out books in a series. If your child gets óhookedô by the first book, they are more likely to 
continue reading the series.  
Å Swap and share books with family and friends. 
Å Ask others about what they are reading. 
 
NATIONAL SCHOOL OPINION SURVEY 
Every 2 years, every school in Australia are required to administer the National School Opinion 
Surveys for parents, students and staff.  The survey items remain unchanged from 2016, 
allowing direct comparison between the 2016 and 2018 survey results.  Surveys can be 
completed online via the following link  
https://www.schoolsurvey.edu.au/s/347wzxP2  
or by a paper copy which will be available through the office and sent home with your eldest 
child.  Please complete this ASAP. 
 
ATTENDANCE 
At Roseworth PS we want all our students to reach their potential and one of the best ways to do 
this is by attending school every day.  I have asked all class teachers to ring or message if your 
child is away from school more than one day so we can check that they are okay. We donôt want 
your child to miss out on important concepts, skills and understandings.  Please help us teach 
your children by planning family vacations to take place during school holidays and non-essential 
appointments for after school hours or weekends. 
 
Have a fantastic term. 
 
Louise Nielsen 
PRINCIPAL 
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https://www.schoolsurvey.edu.au/s/347wzxP2


HONOUR CERTIFICATES & AWARDS 

ASSEMBLY: 1st August 2018 

E2 Shuraim H, Aiden A W3 Alicia W, Phebe P 

E3 Marko P, Gagneen B W6 Sarah E, Riley F 

E4 Kistina K, Flynn G W7 Meagan H, Reuben O 

E5 Havanah F, Alexisrose F E1  

W1 Marija N W4/5  

W2 Kaleb M   

VALUES AWARDS 

Confidence:  Quade E2    Getting Along:  Kaitlin W2   Resilience:  Erin W1  

Persistence:  Katie W6   Organisation: Sarah E3      

ATTENDANCE AWARDS 

 Willoe W3, Daman W1, Tyler E3, Brooke W6, Ashdon W6, James W3 

 

This year our Happy Kids Expo was based on the theme of ñHEALTHY LIVING and WORKING 
TOGETHERò which is what we all should aspire to do. It is important to always try to do your best and 
have a go at things, even if we are unsure of them at first.  
 
We had a fun day, with lots of exciting activities which included- 
¶ Making good choices during a healthy snack activity 
¶ Constructing some inspirational posters 
¶ Drumming on the Djembe drums and working with percussion instruments 
¶ Chilling out at a relaxation activity and making some 
¶ Fantastic moves on the dance floor during our Go Noodle dancing activity 
 
At Roseworth, we believe everyone is a winner. We are all unique and special in some way, with our 
individual talents and strengths. We might be good at sport, school work, hobbies or being a good friend. 
We should try to value and support each other, appreciate everyoneôs efforts and celebrate our 
achievements. 
 
Our Expo highlighted lots of things that people can do to have a healthy lifestyle. One thing lots of people 
do is various forms of exercise and relaxation. Belyssa, a belly dancer, gave us a fabulous performance at 
our opening assembly. She demonstrated some fantastic moves and showed us that belly dancing is a 
fabulous way to relax and have fun. Ms Brockman especially enjoyed this performance as she has done 
belly dancing in Turkey and tells us that she once won a belly dancing competition when she was in 
visiting Turkey in 1995!!!  Belyssaôs performance brought back many fond memories for Ms Brockman. 



¢ƛǇǎ ŦƻǊ ǇǊŜǾŜƴǝƴƎ ƘŜŀŘ ƭƛŎŜ 
 

/ƘŜŎƪ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƘŀƛǊ ǊŜƎǳƭŀǊƭȅ ŦƻǊ ƘŜŀŘ ƭƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ ŜƎƎǎ όΨƴƛǘǎΩύΦ ¦ǎŜ ŀ ƳŜǘŀƭ ŬƴŜ ǘƻƻǘƘ ΨƴƛǘΩ ŎƻƳō ŀƴŘ 
ǇƭŜƴǘȅ ƻŦ ƘŀƛǊ ŎƻƴŘƛǝƻƴŜǊ ŀǇǇƭƛŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŘǊȅ ƘŀƛǊΣ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ǘƘŜ ǘŀǎƪ ŜŀǎƛŜǊ ŀƴŘ ƳƻǊŜ ŜũŜŎǝǾŜΦ ¢ƻ ƘŜƭǇ 
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǎƛǘ ǎǝƭƭ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƛǎΣ ƻũŜǊ ŘƛǎǘǊŀŎǝƴƎ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ŜΦƎΦ Ǉƭŀȅ ŀ ŦŀǾƻǳǊƛǘŜ ǾƛŘŜƻΣ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ƎŀƳŜǎΣ ƛtŀŘ ŀǇǇǎΣ 
ƻũŜǊ ŀ ƘŜŀŘ ƳŀǎǎŀƎŜΦ  
 

¢ƛŜ ƭƻƴƎ ƘŀƛǊ ōŀŎƪΦ .ǊŀƛŘ ƭƻƴƎ ƘŀƛǊ ŀƴŘκƻǊ Ǉǳǘ ƛǘ ǳǇ ƛŦ ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜΦ 
 

/ƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ ŀǇǇƭȅƛƴƎ ƘŀƛǊ ƎŜƭ ƻǊ ƳƻǳǎǎŜΦ ¢ƘŜǎŜ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ǇǊŜǾŜƴǘ ƻǊ ǊŜǇŜƭ ƭƛŎŜ ōǳǘ Ƴŀȅ ƘŜƭǇ ǘƻ ƪŜŜǇ ǎǘǊŀȅ ƘŀƛǊ 
ǎǘǊŀƴŘǎ ŦǊƻƳ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ƘŜŀŘǎΦ 

 

!ǾƻƛŘ ǎƘŀǊƛƴƎ ŎƻƳōǎ ƻǊ ōǊǳǎƘŜǎΦ 
 

wŜƳƛƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ǘƻ ŀǾƻƛŘ ƘŜŀŘ-ǘƻ-ƘŜŀŘ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǘƘŜǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΣ ŜΦƎΦ ǿƘŜƴ 
ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳǇǳǘŜǊ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǘƘŜǊǎΣ ƻǊ ǿƘŜƴ ǇƭŀȅƛƴƎΣ ƻǊ ƘǳƎƎƛƴƎΦ 
 

LŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ Ƙŀǎ ƘŜŀŘ ƭƛŎŜ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǝŦȅ ǘƘŜ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊΦ 
 
CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΥ  wŜǉǳŜǎǘ ǘƘŜ IŜŀŘ ƭƛŎŜ CŀŎǘ {ƘŜŜǘ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ  
±ƛǎƛǘΥ ƘǧǇΥκκƘŜŀƭǘƘȅǿŀΦǿŀΦƎƻǾΦŀǳκ!ǊǝŎƭŜǎκCψLκIŜŀŘ-ƭƛŎŜ 
 

Caroline Turich 
SCHOOL NURSE 

http://healthywa.wa.gov.au/Articles/F_I/Head-lice


Term 2 Lightning Carnival 

Our teams showed excellent sportsmanship and showed persistence throughout the day when they were 

extremely tired. All teams had some wins but unfortunately didnôt come away with a trophy. Very proud of 

all the teams progress throughout this term. Well done to all team members.                     

Mr Doughty 

 


